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06/26/2024

ROAD CLOSURE

Beginning Monday July 15th through Thursday July 18th, 
Peenpack Trail will be closed for culvert pipe replacement.  
The closure will be from #361 Peenpack Trail to #383 
Peenpack Trail. 

Please use alternate routes and avoid the area during these 
dates.

Raymond Cirulli
Highway Superintendent
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